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smashed windows at Wells
Fargo's parent company's
headquarters and chanted
"shame on you" as they
interrupted a daily meeting
held by top executives. The
protesters were among
hundreds that gathered
outside of the Wells Fargo



Center on Tuesday afternoon
to rally for racial equality in
the wake of a recent arrest
of a black woman in
Charlotte, North Carolina.
Charlotte business
leadership said they are
"deeply troubled" by the
arrest of Justine Greenup,
but city leaders didn't call
for charges to be brought
against her because there
wasn't "enough evidence" to
support filing criminal
charges. The Greenup, the
new executive vice president
of Wells Fargo's Charlotte,
North Carolina, regional
headquarters, was arrested
Tuesday for allegedly
assaulting her husband with
a car. The incident occurred



earlier this week in
downtown Charlotte. Bank of
America, the bank's parent
company, said in a statement
that it has "been deeply
troubled" to see the arrest of
Greenup, a black woman,
and that it has also been
"deeply troubled by the
broader concerns about race
and equality in this
community." Protesters
gathered outside of Bank of
America and Wells Fargo
headquarters in Charlotte to
protest the recent arrest of
an African-American woman.
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